
 
 
 
Children in classrooms 
 

1. A number of the Federation’s houses and colleges, particularly those which are dedicated to 
residential ordinand training, are family-oriented, and children form an integral part of many 
aspects of house and college life. 
 

2. In those houses where children are part of the community, there are dedicated play areas 
and programmes for them. 
 

3. Children are also included in major Federation-sponsored events, such as the annual 
Graduation and Commendation services. 
 

4. Children are allowed and welcome to enter other houses and colleges, and the Federation 
offices, for short periods provided that they are supervised and accompanied at all times by 
an adult who will take responsibility for them.    
 

5. All students in a class or supervision expect to, and are expected to, fully focus on their 
teaching and learning during these sessions.  Students with children are expected to make 
arrangements for childcare during classes and supervisions, as it is not appropriate to have 
children present during teaching or supervision.    
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